

go back to Canton Friday - Until we
can find out definitely will not.
Luce if we can go to Nebraska or
not. I'm waiting to write Dora till
I have something definite to tell her.

The weather here has been nice -
quite a bit cooler the last few days.
Mac was in the country yesterday and
says our wheat looks good.

We are planning to come to
Lawrence for Homecoming - Why don't
you plan to come out with Mike and
Mary on the Tuesday before I leave -
giving and stay the rest of the week?
I've made no plans whatever for
Thanksgiving as yet.

I had a nice letter from Margaret
last week but haven't had time to
answer it.

Hope you're feeling good again
and not trying to run any footraces.
Mary said they had a very nice time with
you all at dinner last Saturday - I'm
anxious to see the new baby too.

Love to all the family and
Janet
to you -